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Exeter Community Forum       
STEERING GROUP MEETING 16/12/16 @ Paris Street Civic Centre
Present:
Dawn Rivers


ECC

Diana Moore


ECF Chair/Alphington Village Forum 
Rory McNeile


Newtown Community Association

Cllr Paul Bull                                   ECC (Communities Portfolio Holder)
Niall MacLeod


St Leonards Community Association
Diana Moore chaired the meeting. 
The Agenda was discussed and agreed. The success of the Building Communities workshop with Cormac Russell was noted.  
Minutes of the previous meeting were approved.

1. Impact of the Community Strategy  
Dawn explained the context of Professor Robin Durie’s work with community groups in the SW and confirmed that money has been made available by Exeter University to fund some research by Professor Durie into measuring the impact of community building initiatives in the SW. It was agreed that this presents an opportunity for ECF to develop methods for measuring the impact of the community builders programme and ‘Grass Roots Grants’ in the city and that an approach should be made to Professor Durie to engage him in this work.  In addition it was agreed that ECF will support any funding application to develop this work.
2. Community Builders  

Diana reported to the meeting that ECI have appointed 3 community builders, one each to the St Thomas Wonford and Topsham areas of the city.

To fund the further development of the community builder programme by ECF (initially 5 posts), Cllr. Bull confirmed that funding will come from New homes Bonus (NHB) allocated money for the next 2 years followed up by CIL monies for the 3 years thereafter.  
Diana introduced a discussion of the likely relationships between host organisations, training and development organisations and community networks that will employ, support, train and direct the activity of community builders.  Rory expressed concern that there might be some unnecessary complexity and possible duplication unless the relationships are very clearly defined and where possible a single organisation takes responsibility for all aspects.  Diana will continue to develop a working model that can be communicated at the Forum meeting in February.  Niall agreed to produce a communication plan that will enhance understanding of the community builder concept.

3. Devon Youth Strategy

It was agreed to defer discussion of the youth strategy and possible development of a youth forum  until the Feb meeting
4. Date of next meeting –  Tues 24th Jan 10am-12pm  Venue: Paris Street
